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St. Margaret Primary School 
St. Francis Xavier Preparatory School 

St. John Paul II High School 

      
 Department of Performing Arts 

Dear Friend of Our School, 
 Warm greetings from the Catholic Schools of Cape Cod!  As we begin to prepare our first of many programs for the 2019-
2020 school year, The Department of Performing Arts at our school once again extends the opportunity to secure a program ad 
that supports our students while promoting your business to our extensive community.  A commitment to sponsor an annual ad 
supports the many worthwhile endeavors of our committed students and our noteworthy Performing Arts program which 
includes the following: 

• Four major concerts and three musicals (Elementary, Middle and High Schools) 
• Concert Choir, Middle School Chorus, Elementary School Choir, String Ensembles and Bands 
• Two major high school theatrical performances (fall and spring) 
• An Annual Tour for our Concert Choir of 56 students 
• Ongoing improvements to our excellent Performing Arts facilities 
• Technical Theatre classes which have many enrolled students, all of whom support every production, from Elementary 

through High School. 
 

 At St. Margaret Regional School, we have greatly expanded and improved our Performing Arts Offerings over the past 
three years.  Last year, we produced Annie Kids, as our fall musical, and this year we are in the midst of producing Aladdin 
Kids, for our production in late November.  We also have a choral program, which includes Christmas and spring concerts.  Our 
music classes received a new hymnal, and a commitment to learn the finest music that forms our Catholic faith tradition, as well 
as promoting musical literacy.  Last year, we added a Suzuki String Program, which is open to all students (and a parent), so 
that students may learn violin or ‘cello during the most critically formative years of Pre-K through Grade 4.  In short, our 
Performing Arts program is built around forming a strong foundation for a lifetime of joy by developing the skills found within 
each child. 
 

 Additionally, we have done a great deal to expand our offerings at both the middle and high school levels.  Four years ago, 
we released a professionally-produced CD (The Music of St. John Paul II High School), and our combined JPII and SFXP 
Choirs appeared on TV during the past four Decembers to benefit the annual Shelter Cape Cod Telethon.  Two years ago, our 
High School Concert Choir toured to Rome, singing at two Masses on Sunday Morning, February 22, 2017 at the Chair of St. 
Peter, as well as at the United States Naval Base in Naples, Italy (our Choir was also featured on both FOX 25 News and NPR).  
We were delighted to take 60 students to share their musical talents abroad!  Last year, we were invited to perform a full concert 
at St. Patrick’s Cathedral in New York City, with organist Michael Hey.  This year, we will once again return to New York 
City, and the surrounding area, to perform ourselves in many locales, as well as meet and see many Broadway shows.  We share 
our music, quite literally, all over Cape Cod and the world!  In order to do so much, however, we need your help, please. 
 

 Would you please consider sponsoring our students by placing an ad in our Performing Arts programs this year?  Every 
ad will run for the entire year, in every program that we print for our Performing Arts events, making it a bargain!  I 
am enclosing our Program Sponsorship Form, so that you can consider what level of sponsorship is best for you.  We are 
grateful for your support! 
 

Thank you in advance for supporting the Performing Arts and exemplary Catholic Education on Cape Cod! 
         Sincerely, 

          
         Richard Fish, Jr., Director of Performing Arts 
 



St. Margaret Primary School 
St. Francis Xavier Preparatory School 

St. John Paul II High School 

     
 Department of Performing Arts 
Annual Program Sponsorship Form 

All Advertisements Will Appear in ALL Programs for the School Year. 

     Please mark the level of sponsorship you would like to purchase 
 

______ Supporter: $50. This includes the mention of your name on the list of supporters. 

______ Family: $75. This includes a Business Card sized ad, AND mention among the list of “Family 
Supporters.” 

______ Business Card: $80. This includes your business card on a page of the program. 

______ Quarter-Page: $150. This includes your quarter-page advertisement in the program. 

______ Half-Page: $275. This includes your advertisement on a half-page in the program. 

______ Full-Page: $500. This includes your full-page advertisement in the program. 

_____ Inside Cover: $750. This includes your full-page advertisement in the program. (First come, first 
served, of course.) 

______  Corporate Sponsor: $1000. or higher. This includes everything from the “Full-Page Level or Inside 
Cover Level (if available),” plus the name of your company as a major sponsor 
on the back of every program, mentioned as a “Major Corporate Sponsor.”  
This is the highest level of commitment and visibility possible. 

 

TOTAL SPONSORSHIP AMOUNT:  _______ 

 

 

Continued on next page…. 

 



 

Please enclose your advertisement/card, etc. for inclusion appropriate for the level you chose, or email to 
rfish@jp.dfrcs.org with a .png, .pdf, or .jpeg.   

Please make checks payable to St. John Paul II High School. 

Please mail these items to: 

 Richard Fish, Director of Performing Arts 

 St. John Paul II High School 
120 High School Road 
Hyannis, MA 02601 

 

Name of sponsor as it should appear:  ___________________________________ 

Contact name:  ________________________________ 

Mailing address:  ___________________________________________________ 

City:  ________________________________ State: _____  Zip:  ____________ 

Telephone:  ___________________________  Fax:  _______________________ 

E-mail:  ______________________________ Website:  ____________________ 

Signature:  _____________________________Date:  ______________________ 

 

 

We reserve the right to edit ads for appropriate content. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Performing Arts at  

SMPS, SFXP and JPII! 

Please continue to support Catholic Education on Cape Cod. 

 

Please do not write below this line.  For in-house tracking purposes only. 

Initials:  _______  Outgoing Date:  ______   Incoming Date: ______ 

 

mailto:rfish@jp.dfrcs.org

	St. Margaret Primary School
	St. Francis Xavier Preparatory School
	St. John Paul II High School
	Department of Performing Arts
	St. Margaret Primary School
	St. Francis Xavier Preparatory School
	St. John Paul II High School
	Department of Performing Arts
	St. John Paul II High School
	120 High School Road
	Hyannis, MA 02601


